
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Hofmann. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, July 12, 2021 1:16 PM 
'Gary Hofmann' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: FPL Docket 20210015-E1 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/12/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07712-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Gary Hofmann <ghof42@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 12, 20211:14 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Docket 20210015-El 

This email shall act as our strong objection to the FPL requested rate hike. This 
very large increase in utility rates is a huge burden on Florida residents, 
particularly those residents who are retired and living on a fixed income. As a 
state sanctioned monopoly, FPL should not be entitled to such a high return on 
investment while FL residents are currently receiving less than a 1 % return on 
their savings accounts. 

It is time to place the interest of Florida citizens above the greed of FPL! 
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